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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Council President 

 Committee of the Whole 

Re: Proposed New Ward & Precinct Map 

Date: November 10, 2021 

 

 

 Please be advised that the City Council Committee of the Whole will conduct a meeting on 

Thursday evening, November 18, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City 

Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 at which time the City Council 

will consider the following Council Order(s): 

 

 

 

21-385  Public discussion regarding the proposed ward and precinct map for the City of Revere. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


